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Sparkenthusiasm February 2015 Newsletter  

Happy New Year to all!  We have lots of new products and changes to our website!  We hope 

these changes will make teaching your classes easier!  Please feel free to give us feedback at 

sparkenthusiasm@gmail.com!    
 

Here is the link to our site that has many resources and videos for teaching about Valentine's 

Day.  There are power points, bulletin boards, tons of videos, articles and activities.  
https://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Product/Speed-Dating-in-Spanish-Las-Citas-Rapidas-en-Espanol-1700700 

http://www.sparkenthusiasm.com/valentines_day_resources.html 

 

Need some new activities for your intermediate/advanced Spanish classes?   

Check out our new FREE unit on CNN Heroes from 2014!  It is educational  

and inspirational!  http://www.sparkenthusiasm.com/cnn_heroes.html 

 

We also have great new video activities to teach about the famous Mexican artists, 

Frida Kahlo and Diego Rivera.  Perfect way to introduce your classes to art! 

http://www.sparkenthusiasm.com/arte_rivera_kahlo.html 

 
Looking for something on our website and cannot find it?  Often, that is us too!  We have 

designed a What Are You Looking For? page.  A master table of contents that we hope will 

make it easier for you to navigate our site.  Let us know if we are missing something!  :o)  

http://www.sparkenthusiasm.com/what_are_you_looking_for.html 
 

Check us out on Pinterest!  We are constantly updating our page with new ideas, products, 

videos, articles, and tons of other useful tools to use in your classroom!  

http://www.pinterest.com/sparkenthusiasm/ 

 
Check out our ever growing AP Spanish Language and Culture Resources Page!   

http://www.sparkenthusiasm.com/ap_spanish_language_and_culture_exam_resources.html 

 
Have you liked us on Facebook?  During the month of February, we will have 4 of our items on TPT available for 

free!  Like us on Facebook to receive notifications! 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Spark-Enthusiasm/110317152373165 
 

To see all of our past newsletters, visit our website: 

http://www.sparkenthusiasm.com/newsletters.html 
 

***We are having a sale from February 15th – 18 th and have discounted many products 

in our store. Here is the link to view all of our products and to see our sale items:  

http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Store/Sparkenthusiasm    
   

All the best to you in your teaching endeavors!  

Amy & Katie  :o)   www.sparkenthusiasm.com  


